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March 30, 2020 
 
 
 
Re: April 21, 2020 Liaison Committee (LC) Meeting                                  
  
 
Dear Members of the PJM Liaison Committee, 
  
The PJM Board joins me in wishing you and your families well in these challenging times.  We thank you for 
the kind recognition of PJM’s dedication to the reliability of the grid, stability of market operations, and to 
open and honest communication.  Like you, we are also committed to the health and safety of stakeholders 
and staff. 
 
Thank you for your letter regarding postponement of the April 21, 2020 LC meeting with the Board of 
Managers.  We share your view that in-person format for these meeting is most productive, and agree with 
your decision to postpone this meeting to replace the December General Session. 
 
Thank you for your continued support of our shared mission, and for the good and important work that you 
are all doing in these trying times.  We remain committed to you and to the reliability of the grid and stability 
of market operations. 
 
We look forward to our usual constructive engagement in July.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Ake Almgren 
Chair, Board of Managers 
 
 
 


